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TRADING OF NEW OPTIONS

St George Mining Limited (ASX: SGQ) (‘St George Mining’ or ‘the Company’) is pleased to advise that the
new options issued under the Bonus Issue Prospectus dated 17 December 2014 will commence trading on
the ASX today.

The new options will trade under the ASX code ‘SGQOA’.
The bonus options were issued to shareholders in recognition of their loyalty as the Company continues to
advance towards a potential nickel sulphide discovery at its 100% owned East Laverton Property in Western

Australia.

Further announcements regarding the Company’s exciting exploration programme for 2015 will be made
shortly.

For further information, please contact:

John Prineas Colin Hay

Executive Chairman Professional Public Relations

St George Mining Limited (+61) 08 9388 0944 mob 0404 683 355
(+61) 411 421 253 colin.hay@ppr.com.au

John.prineas@stgm.com.au




